RECEIVED JAN 19 2005
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Deputy Minister of Legislative Building
Conservation Winnipeg, Manitoba CANADA
R3C 0V8

JAN 12 2005

R. G. Wilson, Ph.D.

Executive Director

Canadian Association for Environmental Analytical Laboratories (Inc.)
Suite 300

265 Carling Avenue

Ottawa ON K1S 2E1

Dear Dr. Wilson:

Further to your letter of November 19, 2004, with respect to the Province of Manitoba’s
accreditation requirement respecting analytical laboratories, I am advised that Manitoba’s
accreditation requirement is currently as follows when contracting for laboratory
services:

“The Laboratory shall maintain on-going accreditation to ensure
compliance with ISO/IEC 17025 requirements for as many of the analytes
involved in this RFP as possible.

(a) The laboratory shall receive accreditation by an agency that meets:

(1) the requirements of ISO 17011, Conformity assessment-
General requirements for accreditation bodies or its
predecessor ISO Guide 58, General criteria for the operation
and mutual recognition of Laboratory Accreditation Systems;
and

(i1) the status of full member signatory to the International
Laboratory Accreditation Cooperation.

(b) If any accreditation is suspended or revoked, the Laboratory must
advise Manitoba immediately, in writing.”
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I trust this addresses your enquiry of November 19, 2004.

Sincerely,

ﬁw\"@%

Don Potter
Deputy Minister

C. Norman Brandson, Deputy Minister, Water Stewardship




